Cross Creek Board Meeting, Secretary’s Report 5/12/2015

1. We will prepare and distribute a new Communique in the next 2 to 3 weeks. All board members and committee chairs are asked to

send me any information or updates that should be considered for inclusion in the next week.
2. Working with lennifer Savasta of M & A we are compiling and cross checking resident information for inclusion in a community
directory consisting of names, addresses and telephone numbers. We will publish it by address and by last name for easy reference

by our residents.

3. We are finalizing the email rosters for board use. When ready we will send to board members for their exclusive information and

use.

The directory and email addresses will be sent to the board for general review and corrections/addtions before we finalize for distribution.

Please review and get back to us as soon as you can after receiving the materials.

Bob Tedoldi



